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Virgin Media plans for – Berwick-upon-Tweed  
  
  
Dear Councillors  
  
I’m writing to introduce myself; I am the Community Lead for the North East; my role is to support 
the installation of our network in the build area. I appreciate you will be busy, but I would like to 
arrange to meet with you and any interested parties to discuss what support I can provide.   
  
We always try to keep any disruption to a minimum, but we do know that residents may raise 
concerns about works in their area so want to make sure you are aware of what will be taking place.  
  
Once the works are finished residents will be able to access some of the fastest broadband services 
available.  
  
If you would like to meet up, please drop me an email and we can arrange a date suitable. In the 
meantime, should any of your resident's wanting to speak to someone from virgin media around the 
works taking please the correct details are below.   
 
Email  expansionworks@virginmedia.co.uk 
TEL:    03330005925 
 
 

  
I have also attached our Notification of works letter that resident should receive before the works 
begin and on there is more details of the works and contact information. Please feel free to share 
that information.   
  
I look forward to discussing further.   
  
  
Regards  
  
Faye Kirton  
Community lead   
Virgin media  
NorthEast.  
 

mailto:expansionworks@virginmedia.co.uk

